
 

 

 

Newsletter no 24—Thursday 1st April 2021 

Diary Dates: 

Thursday 1st April: School Closes for Easter Holidays 

Monday 19th April: School re-opens 

Tuesday 11th—Wednesday 12th May: Year 6 Bikeability 

Monday 7th June: School Closed for INSET 

Watch this space! 

We are fully aware how frustrating it has been communicating with parents using the varied systems we 

currently have in place.  We are very pleased to announce we have, this week, purchased a package 

which will combine everything (ie letters, messages, payments, parents’ evening, calendar) in one very 

easy to use App!  We aim to have this up and running by 1st May latest and will share further information 

with all parents after the Easter break. 

Decorated Eggs 

Thank you for sending your child in to school with a boiled egg to decorate, children have had a fabulous 

time decorating them and inspired staff to have a go too, hope you like the results!  

Book Donation 

Please join us in saying a huge thank you to FGD Limited, Smestow Bridge,              

Wombourne, for their very kind donation of books!  These titles are very popular and 

will be well received by KS2 children. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As always, it has been a very busy term and we are all looking forward to a break over the Easter         

holidays.  When we return on 19th April all of the systems and procedures we currently have in place to 

keep everyone safe, will continue to operate.  There are slight changes to Forest School timetable and 

we will share these with you when we return however on Monday 19th April Year 5 should come to school 

in their Forest school kit and Year 2  should wear their PE kit.  We hope you have a lovely break. 


